United Way of idaho Falls
& Bonneville County

September 17, 2024

Kristen Sanger
Idaho Falls Rotary

Dear Kristen,

On behalf of our board of directors, staff, stakeholders and volunteers we are grateful to Idaho
Falls Rotary for the donation of $2,762 to support our Ready.Set. GO! Weekend Food bags. This
program helps elementary students facing food insecurity on the weekends and school holidays.
All funds go directly to help purchase food for this program.

Eastern Idaho needs us more than ever, and no other organization is better positioned to do this
work than United Way. As we continue in uncertain times it calls for us to work together faster
and more efficiently than we ever have before. We are continuing to identify and align non-profit
service providers in support of most vulnerable individuals and families.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions that you may have. And thank you again for
your investment in United Way and the community.

e Wiersema

United Way of Idaho Falls & Bonneville County is a 501(¢c)3. Your contribution is tax deductible to the
extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous donation.

To make your donation online and learn more about our United Way, visit unitedwayif.org.
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